From: lee michele

Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 5:49 PM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Merging Canada Bay with Auburn

As a resident of Drummoyne for 61 years, | very strongly object to the planned amalgamation of Canada
Bay Council with Auburn Council.

The 2 councils are nothing alike in demographics or land values. Canada Bay would have an unfair
increase in rates to cover the larger population of Auburn. The number of Auburn residents who are out
of work & on benefits far out way the number of Canada Bay residents. | also do not wish to support
Auburn mosques & definitely do not want any mosques built in Canada Bay.

It was bad enough when Canada Bay was formed into all one council. It was supposed to be a saving to
residents, but | haven’t seen any savings at all passed on to me. We still have a council chambers in each
of the Canada Bay suburbs. Where is the saving there?

In my opinion, it would be far more beneficial to everyone in NSW, to amalgamate all local councils
together as one in NSW. Then, don’t have any State Government.

Lee French





